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Blankenship, Johni

From: Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us>
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 8:58 AM
To: BoroughAssembly
Subject: New Public Comment to Assembly Members

Your Name: Laura Sievert 

Your Email: laurasievert@hotmail 

Subject: Invocation, new member 

Message: 

Dear Assembly members: as you select a new member to replace Mr. Gilman, I beg you to not go by political 
labels, but rather by ability to listen to borough residents, work ethic, experience and open- mindedness. I am a 
resident of Kenai. I believe that the Assembly is strengthened by diverse viewpoints."Republican"or 
"conservative" are not qualifications for office. Please consider the voters, not your desire to form a consistent 
"conservative" majority on every issue. Which leads me to the invocation policy. It appears that the majority of 
people speaking up on this matter want to do away with the invocation. Please do so at your February 14 
meeting. Thank - you.  


